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08 November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Friday November 15, is Children in Need and, for a donation of at least £1, your child can 
come to school wearing a non-school uniform. 
 

This year, Children in Need has a ‘Spotacular’ theme and we would like your child to be 
creative in what they wear and wear as many spots as they can. Of course, if anyone has 

Pudsey T-shirts, sweatshirts or onesies, they are welcome to wear them! 
 

Normal school rules apply to hair, which should not be dyed. Football tops, crop tops, 
jewellery or nail varnish/false nails are not allowed. Natural appearance make-up is only 
allowed for year 9 pupils. Those not wishing to participate should wear normal school 

uniform. 
 

At lunchtime on Friday November 15, our PE department will also be running a Staff versus 

Pupils sporting event. For a donation of 50p, pupils will be able to play and for a donation of 
20p, pupils will be able to watch. 
 

Donations are to be made via cash that can be handed to your child’s form tutor or via the 
school gateway. Further information about Children in Need can be found here: 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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